August 15" 2014

Kevin Firchow

Planner ,

Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development
Madison Municipal Building Ste LL-100

215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd

PO Box 2985

Madison, W1 53701-2985

608-267-1150 _ :

Kkfirchow@cityofMadison .com

Re: Expanded Hours
4002 Kipp St
City of Madison

Dear Kevin:

Pellitteri Waste Systems is proposing to expand operational hours at our Recycling and Transfer Station
to allow for more working shifts. Allowing expanded hours will create 20-25 jobs immediately with the
opportunity to create additional 20-25 jobs in the future. We have found that the current hours do not
allow for two full shifts with the amount of maintenance that is required between shifts. We are
currently unable to offer recycling processing services to other recycling:haulers in the Madison area
causing this material to be shipped out of the Madison area and create jobs elsewhere. In order to
accomplish this we would need to make changes to one condition; #35 from the May 17 2011
conditional use approval. Condition #35 reads:

“That the‘previo'usly approved hours of operation conditions be revised as follows:

~ That the hours of operation for operating facility machinery is limited to 5:00 am until 9:00 pm, Monday
through Saturday. The general maintenancé and repair of facility machinery can occur outside of these
hours. Trucks shall not enter or leave the facility prior to 6:30 am or after 7:00 pm; daily. To minimize
truck noise impacts there shall be no truck engines running or.operating in the nor’th-facing “outbound
loading areas” as defined by the Planning Division, prior to 6:30 am. Trucks may operate prior to this in
order to provide on-site snow removal.. No doors to the facility should be left open prior to 6:30 am or
after 8:00 pm.” '

We would like to see this condition changed to:

“That the previously approved hours of operation conditions be revised as follows:

hewrs—Trucks shall not enter or leave the facility prior to 6:30 am or after 73:00 pm, dai_ly. To minimize
truck noise impacts there shall be no truck engines running or operating in the north-facing “outbound
loading areas” as defined by the Planning Division, prior to 6:30 am. Trucks may operate prior to this in



order to provide on-site snow removal. No North or West Facing doors to the facility should be left
open prior to 6:30 am or after 8:00 pm.”

No other conditions would require changes at this time. There will be no changes to the site plan.

If you have any questions regarding the proposed expansion, please contact David Pellitteri at 608-257-
6232 x320. ‘

Sincerely, -

DavidPellitteri
~Vice President
- Pellitteri Waste Systems



